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A meeting is scheduled for Monday April 14 (time: late a.m.) with Senator

Panzer, Village of Grafton (village president). Town of Grafton (town

chairman), and Manchester Drive contaminated well owners and their legal

representation (Art Harrington and Diane Marchik). SER participants will be

Wait Ebersohl, John Feeney, Chad Czarkowski, Jim D'Antuono, and Sharon Schaver.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss both long and short term options for

replacement water supplies and the potential involvement of USEPA in an

emergency response action.

As of this morning, John Feeney working with Mary Ellen Franson and Wait
Ebersohl had a signed contract for the emergency treatment unit to be

installed at the Al and Ri-ta Hospel residence. Glen Schluetter DCOM -

treatment device approvals will be forwarding a schedule for evaluation of the

treatment unit. DG program will collect and pay for the required bacti and

inorganic monitoring; Division of Health will pay for the required VOC

monitoring.

We are waiting for laboratory results from the most recent samples collected by

Chad Czarkowski and will provide an update when they're received.


